
 
 

September 28, 2012 
 
 
 
Mr. Perry Robinson 
Vice President of Regulatory Affairs  
  & General Counsel 
Louisiana Energy Services, LLC 
P.O. Box 1789 
Eunice, NM  88231 
 
SUBJECT:  WITHDRAWAL OF LICENSE AMENDMENT REQUEST FOR CHANGES TO 

LICENSE CONDITION 6B AND ENRICHMENT LIMIT (TAC L34184) 
 
Dear Mr. Robinson: 
 
In a letter dated September 18, 2012, you requested to withdraw License Amendment Request 
(LAR) 12-09, requesting changes to license condition 6b and enrichment limit.  With this letter 
the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) acknowledges your withdrawal request, and 
termination of our review.   
 
In accordance with Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations 2.390 of the NRC’s “Rules of 
Practice,” a copy of this letter, will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC 
Public Document Room or from the Publicly Available Records System component of NRC’s 
Agencywide Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS).  ADAMS is accessible 
from the NRC Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html (the Public Electronic 
Reading Room) 
 
This terminates our efforts on this licensing action and Technical Assignment Control number 
L34184 has been closed.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Michael Raddatz at (301) 492-3108, or at 
Michael.Raddatz@nrc.gov. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
      /RA/ O. Siurano for 
 

Brian W. Smith, Chief 
Uranium Enrichment Branch 
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety 

        and Safeguards 
Office of Nuclear Material Safety 

        and Safeguards 
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